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Hello RAD Families,
Given the state wide shelter in place, Roseville Academy of Dance’s physical location will remain

closed until the stay at home order has been lifted. We will resume physical classes as soon as we
are able to, however in the meantime, we will continue to offer our online services and honor

makeup classes, with a new extended timeframe, as soon as when we reopen. Our online services
include virtual dance classes with the RAD Staff, recital routine review/add on, competition team
practice/corrections, virtual check ins and our activity/coloring page section. So why do we think
these online classes are so important right now? We feel it is very important for us to offer these

online services during this time to help keep our dancers active, and to provide a sense of normalcy
during these rather uncertain times. We believe our dancers will find comfort in seeing our faces,

hearing our voices, and continuing the routine they once had in place. As dancers, we must
understand that the “show must go on” even when plans change, and challenges arise. Our online

videos will enrich what they have learned in the classroom thus far, and more importantly, give our
students a sense of connection and community in a rather lonely and disconnected period of time
right now. Lastly, we believe that shifting to online dance education during this time will make our

dancers analytical, thoughtful, and critical thinkers. In addition to our online services, makeup classes
will also be provided to our registered dance families and will be extended through the end of 2020.
It is of the upmost importance to us that you not only receive our online services for now, but that
you can makeup and receive your in person/physical classes as well at a later date. For the time
being, all tuition and refund policies will stay in place. Currently enrolled dancers are paid through

the end of April and will continue to receive these services during that time. We feel that
communication is very important right now, and therefore we will continue to update our RAD
Families as needed via email and social media. If you don’t already follow us on social media,

please be sure to do so, as we will keep posting weekly challenges, class notifications, story times,
and more. We thank you for your understanding and support during this time. We can’t wait to see

you all again soon. Keep your dancing shoes on, stay stretching, keep sending us your amazing
photos and videos, and stay healthy.

Thank you for being a part of our RAD Family,
 Ms. Cori & the RAD Staff

WOW Ticket Winners:
 Our WOW ticket winners from the Month of
April are Emma Reinking & Nora Krebs.

Congratulations! Your gifts will be waiting for
you at the studio when we reopen! 

Spring Break:
 Roseville Academy of Dance will be closed   

April 5th - April 11th for spring break.
Regular class times will resume on Monday,

April 13th.

Congratulations to our April Star Students of
the Month, Harper Celmer & Ariana Silva
Alvarado. We are very proud of your hard

work! Your gifts will be waiting for you at the
studio when we reopen! Keep it up!

Star Students of the Month:

A P R I L  2 0 2 0



Our RAD team is happy to announce a brand
new online portal for your dancers. Please use

the link provided to you by email, to access:
 

Recital videos & choreography 
Weekly classes 
Coloring Pages

& More
 

We hope you will find this site easier to
navigate, and a bit more user friendly. 
Keep sending us your at home practice

photos/videos. We love seeing our dancers work
so hard from home. 

 
Auditions for our 2020/2021 Competition

Teams will take place in May or June, exact
date still TBD. If your dancer loves to

perform, or is ready to take their training
to the next level, joining one of our award-
winning competition teams is the perfect

option for you. Dancers wishing to join
must be 3.5 on the day of auditions.

Information packets will be released in all
eligible classes when ready. For questions

about competition teams, or to book a
meting with our competition director,

please email
cori@rosevilleacademyofdance.com.

April 5th - 12th Spring Break
Late April/Early May - Recital packet 2 released

May 1st Pre-sale Recital Tickets go on sale
May/June 2020/2021 Competition Team Auditions

June 5/6 Recital Photos
June 20th Annual June Recital

As of right now, recital will go on as planned. We will remain
in close contact with Del Oro High School and if needed, will

find an alternative location. Please plan on the following
details to remain as is, and if anything changes, we will be
sure to keep our RAD Families up to date. If your dancer

has not yet signed up for recital, and would like to
participate, it's not too late! Please contact our studio for

more information. 

If your dancer was registered for
our April dance camp (Hippity
Hop) your registration will be
transferred to a future dance

camp. We will be sure to email
all participants when the studio
reopens, as we will have more

information at that time.

This year's annual recital will be held on
Saturday, June 20th at Del Oro High School. 

This month's Tots & Tutus theme is:
Raindrops and Rainbows. Make sure you

check the studio drive to print out your
coloring page and continue dancing with us

via your home!

Tots & Tutu's

Recital 2020

Competition Team Auditions

Dance Camp


